
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
I hope you all enjoyed a fantastic Easter break and are feeling recharged for 
the exciting summer term ahead!  
As we step back into school, I wanted to share a few important reminders 
and updates to ensure a smooth start. Firstly, with the lovely warm weather 
upon us, it's essential that we keep our children safe and comfortable. 
Please ensure that your child comes to school wearing sun cream,              
especially on particularly sunny days. A water bottle filled with fresh water 
is also crucial for staying hydrated throughout the day.                                             
Please also note that any final payments for school trips should be made at 
the school office as soon as possible.                                                                                 
Wishing you all a wonderful bank holiday weekend. Thank you for your          
continued support, and I look forward to an enjoyable summer term ahead!  

Best Wishes 
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Friday Worship 
Classes will be leading Worship on the following    
dates, parents and carers are more than                      
welcome to attend.  
                                  

 
V. E. Day Celebrations  
We will be celebrating V.E. Day in school next Thursday, 
8th May with a red, white and blue theme non uniform 
day. The children will have the opportunity to play some 
traditional games as part of a V.E. day party.  
The children will all be receiving a Peace Card memento 
very kindly gifted from Tipton History Civic Society.  
 
School Meals 
As a polite reminder, please ensure that you pre order school meals in              
advance. If you have any problems accessing the website please ask at the 
school office for support.  
 
 

20th June Year Three 

4th July  Reception  



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance  

throughout the term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

96% 94% 94% 

94% 97% 97% 98% 

5th May School closed– Bank Holiday 

12th May KS2 SATs Week 

19th May Y6 Bikeability 

23rd May School closes for half term 

9th June School re-opens 

12th June Y6 Swimming begins 

20th June Y3 Class Worship 

17th June Sports Day– EY/KS1-am and 
KS2- pm 

4th July Reception Class Worship 

17th July Year 6 Leavers Service 

18th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

2025-2026  

1st September School re-opens 

24th October School closes for half term 

3rd November School re-opens 

19th December School closes for Christmas 
holidays 

5th January 
2026 

School re-opens 
Times Tables Rock  

Star/Numbots Star of 
the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Jorja-Leigh Mullings Charlie Ruston 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 4 Year 6 

Principal Awards 

YR Jahmiah Dennie 

Y1 Hephzibah Dada 

Y2 Oliver Murphy 

Y3 Amelia Cox 

Y4 Erin Mills 

Y5 Kian McHugh 

Y6 Azalea Branston 


